NOTICE


	Western Wahkiakum County Telephone Company d/b/a Wahkiakum West Telephone has today filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) revisions to the Company’s Tariff WN U-4 (“Tariff”).

	The proposed tariff revisions modify Schedule 1 (“Basic Exchange Service Local Service Exchange Access Line and Trunk Rates”) of the Tariff to adjust the Company’s offering of PBX trunks.  The Company is in the process of deploying a new central office switch, which, while enhancing the Company’s ability to provide additional services, is expected to limit the Company’s ability to provide analog PBX trunks.  The proposed tariff revisions (i) add a new Condition 11 to Schedule 1 of the Tariff, so as to make clear that the Company’s offering of PBX trunks pursuant to that schedule is subject to the capabilities of the Company’s installed facilities and software, which may be changed or discontinued by the Company at its convenience, and (ii) modify Condition 10 of that same schedule so as to exempt from the minimum service period and termination liability, which would otherwise apply pursuant to that condition, PBX trunks that are discontinued by the Company as a result of a change or discontinuance of the above-mentioned capabilities.

	The proposed tariff sheets have an issued date of March 17, 2016, and an inserted effective date of April 17, 2016.

	A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff WN U-4, is available for public inspection in this office.  A member of our staff will be pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as from our existing Tariff WN U-4.

						WAHKIAKUM WEST TELEPHONE


[bookmark: _GoBack]Posted:	  March 17, 2016
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